
September 2023 YN eLetter 

Good Day! 

Welcome to the Worcester County Numismatic Society (WCNS) Young Numismatists (YN) September 2023 E-Letter.  We 

will have our next meeting ~ 6:30 p.m. on Friday  September 8, 2023.   As always, let me know if you are going or 

not (gluemark@gmail.com), so we can start on time or wait if anyone (including me) is running a few minutes late!  Last 

meeting we had 3 adults, 1 YN and 1 YN Alum in attendance. 

September's Meeting: 

Our topic for September's meeting is "Subject to "Change""🤔.   As the season starts to change - change from 

what?  Hot 🌞to Hotter🌞🌞? ....anyways, we will see what new changes will happen to our Club:  YN and regular 

meeting.  Also, don't forget to bring in something for show & tell and what you found over your summer vacation. 

CHANGES to the YN meeting: 

Starting next month (October), I need to know at least one week prior to the meeting date if you will be 

attending.  Example:  Our October meeting is scheduled on the scary Friday the 13th.  I need to know by Friday October 

6th if you are attending. I have a lot of great ideas and topics, but I can only prepare for the YNs I am aware of.  It is hard 

to plan If I do not hear from you.  

Last June's Meeting 

Wow, I'm still recovering from eating all those Hot Dogs 🌭from our Hot Dog feast courteously of Chef Mike Simpson! 

Our topic for June was "Just Joshin'"😜!   All YNs received an 1883 "no cents" Liberty Head "V" nickel!  Thank you again 

to the anonymous donor. 👍   

We also celebrated our graduating seniors 🎓Adrik and 🎓Emily!  Each YN received a 2005 United States Proof 

Set.  Emily, please contact me to arrange a time to receive your gift!  Remember all YNs are welcome back anytime! 

Also, at our June WCNS meeting, we were privileged to be entertained by Magician Steve Charette.  See a YN helping out 

Steve (which one is the magician?  YN?): 

 

mailto:gluemark@gmail.com


Website relating to coins, bills, numismatics, etc.:  
This month's links relating to numismatics is from the web site Metal Pursuits:  Coin Roll Hunting (CRH) Detailed 2021 
Guide | Metal Pursuits   There is a lot of good information presented in the article (but can you find any 
inaccuracies?).  Also, the website contains information for metal detecting enthusiasts. 
 
Show & Tell 
Show and Tell:  Bring in any numismatic coin, token, or currency!  This is the time to shine & show us what you 
got.  Remember for Show and Tell, bring in ONE coin, set, or currency you would like to share with the club. It is O.K. if 
you do not have anything, want to show the same thing over and over, or just plain old forget. 
 

MEMBERSHIP:  

WCNS membership 📝normally runs from Jan-Dec.  WCNS supports the YN program and is the main reason we receive 
most of the cool numismatic goodies (Coins, tokens, notes, prizes).  Remember, if you are a member in good standings, 

you will receive the goodies 😀!  
  
Wrap-Up 

Always remember to bring your "Short Snorter" 🐷to our meetings.  You'll never know when you will be asked to 
present your Short Snorters to receive a prize.  What?  You don't know what a Short Snorter is?  Show up to a meeting to 
find out! 
 
Potential Topics:  
 
September:  Subject to "Change" 
October:  Roll with the Change(s)? 
November:  Coins-r-us 
December:  Fun with Coins 
 
Do you have any interests for upcoming meetings? Let me know. 
We are currently meeting at St. Joseph's Parish Center 68 Central Street Auburn. Take a look at the WCNS website 
at http://worcestercoinclub.org/ for directions, pictures and links to our previous e-letters. 
  
As always, you can contact me by email: gluemark@gmail.com to discuss coins, notes or other ideas! 
- Mark. 
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